City Attorney's Communication #2017-35
October 13, 2016

TO: Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director

FROM: Jill R. Mesojedec, FRP, Paralegal

VIA: Mark E. Berman, City Attomey/%

RE: Resolution — Designating the Park at 220 E. Atlantic Blvd. as the Bill Keith Park

As requested in your memorandum dated October 11, 2016, Public Works Department
Memorandum No. 2016-04, I have prepared and attached the following captioned resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, DESIGNATING
THE PARK LOCATED AT 220 E. ATLANTIC
BOULEVARD AS THE BILL KEITH PARK; PROVIDING
AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

J[EL R. MESOJEDEC
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